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                                                                        14th November 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that the Ofsted report, following our two-day inspection in October, is now available 
on the school website and will be published on the Ofsted site within the next 8 working days.  
 
I am delighted to confirm that we continue to be a ‘Good’ school and that safeguarding was judged as ‘effective.’  
 
The process was detailed and rigorous and we are pleased that the hard work undertaken by all in the school 
community has been recognised.  The report itself highlights the many elements of good provision at Bagshot 
Infant School as well as the next step needed to take the school forward; this had already been identified within 
our school development plan, prior to the inspection and work has already begun which provides positive 
confirmation that we set the correct priorities for the school. 
 
I do hope that you will take the time to read the inspection report in full as it represents a school that is not only 
good, but one that aims to improve further and with the children at the heart of its work.  
 
Once again, may I thank all those involved in the inspection itself, especially the staff, parents, governors and 
children; all of whom help to make Bagshot Infant school the special place it is.  
 
To read the report in full click here If you would like a paper copy of the report, please contact the school office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss K Aldred 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Bagshot-Infant-School-Ofsted-Inspection-Report-Oct-2023.pdf

